
  
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY   CIRCULAR #1/2005 PS:16/0 VIII 

 
FROM: Permanent Secretary 
  Public Service Ministry     
          
TO:  All Permanent Secretaries        SUBJECT  
  Heads of Departments and  Flood Related Issues. 
  Regional Executive Officers    
 
DATE: 25th January 2005 
 
 
The Government of Guyana would like to make its concerns known to all employees 

affected by the recent flooding of several regions in the country. Department Heads are 

being asked to continue to monitor the situation and to be sympathetic to difficulties 

experienced by workers..  

 

2. The office of the president would also like to have a comprehensive breakdown of 

damages and other setbacks, which have taken place in Ministries and Departments as a 

result of the widespread folding in several regions of the country. 

 
3.  Please give us a detail breakdown of damages to equipment etc and let us know what 

else we could do to ease the problems caused by the flooding. This information should 

reach us by January 31, 2005. 

 
 
 
 
…………………………. 
DR. N. K. GOPAUL 
PERMANENT SECRETARY  
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  
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